
 

 

 

Update 3 – Friday 16th October  

Firstly, we would like to say a huge 

thank you to everyone for their 

continued support with Google 

Classroom. We understand that using a 

new platform can be overwhelming, but 

we are so impressed with how quickly 

the children have taken to it. Also, thank 

you for taking the time at home to log in 

and explore your child’s year group 

page. Please remind your child to check 

Google Classroom regularly for any 

updates. 

 

 

 

What devices can you use to access 

Google Classroom?  

One of the great things about Google 

Classroom is that you can access it (to 

its full potential) from a range of 

different devices.  

- A free app can be downloaded 

on a phone or tablet  

- You can use the internet on your 

phone or tablet by visiting the 

website: classroom.google.com  

- You can use the internet on a 

laptop or computer by visiting the 

website: classroom.google.com 

If you are unable to access Google 

Classroom at home, please let your 

class teacher know by Friday 23rd 

October.  This is so we can work with 

you to provide an alternative provision.  

 

 

 

 

Help logging on at Home 

If you are having trouble logging onto 

Google Classroom through a device 

from home, there are several 

suggestions below to help you: 

- You may need to update your 

phone/tablet’s software to enable 

Google Classroom to work 

- If you are trying to log on via the 

App and your device says ‘access 

denied’, try logging onto Google 

Classroom through the internet 

instead  

- Google can manage lots of 

different accounts at once, so 

double check that the letter in the 

right hand corner is the start of 

your child’s name. If not, this could 

mean that you are currently logged 

into a different Google account  

Year R and Year 1 Parents 

Please ensure that you have logged 

into your child’s account for the first 

time by Wednesday 21st October. This 

will allow us time to help connect you to 

Google classroom before we break up 

for half term. If you are experiencing 

any difficulties, please contact your 

child’s class teacher and they will be 

able to assist you further. Thank you for 

checking your child’s Google 

Classroom regularly.   

Please note: Your child has already 

been added to their year group, you will 

just need to activate their first log in.  
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